Town of Medary
Special Board and Plan Commission Meeting
Tuesday, January 24, 2017


Attendance: Linda Seidel, Chairperson, Mike Weibel, Supervisor I, Steve Elsen, Bob Skemp, Bill Whitmer

Excused: Bob Keil, Rob Mattingley and John Schmaltz

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting was called to order by Steve Elsen at 6:00 pm.

The Plan Commission and Board members reviewed the concerns and comments from the Joint Public Hearing held on November 17, 2016.

The Plan Commission reviewed the Joint Boundary Documents, summary of purpose for this agreement and discussed process for the Q&A meeting to be opened at 7:00 pm.

Motion to adjourn, Steve Elsen, 2nd Linda Seidel @ 6:40 pm






















Town of Medary
Special Q&A Session for Town of Medary
Joint Boundary Agreement with City of Onalaska
Tuesday, January 24, 2017

Attendance: Linda Seidel, Chairperson, Mike Weibel, Supervisor I, Steve Elsen, Bob Skemp and Bill Whitmer

Excused: Bob Keil, Rob Mattingley and John Schmaltz

Special Guest: Jarrod Holter, Onalaska City Planning Dept.

The Q&A Session was called to order by Linda Seidel, 2nd Mike Weibel at 7:00 pm.

Introductions were made by the Town of Medary Plan Commission.

The Plan Commission and Board Members addressed questions and concerns as identified by residents from the Town of Medary.

Questions that could not be answered were also directed to Jarrod Holter, Onalaska City Planning Dept. 

The Town of Medary Plan Commission will review the identified questions and concerns at a follow-up meeting and invite “volunteers” from the community who were identified at this Q&A Session.

The meeting was adjourned by Mike Weibel, 2nd Linda Seidel at 8:45 pm.

